
“Truly I tell you, just as you did it to one of the least 
of these brothers and sisters of mine, you did it to me.” (Matt. 25:40) 

Hurricanes Helene and Milton have left a trail of devastation across much of
the southeastern United States. Milton is one of the most destructive
hurricanes on record to hit Florida. 

Immediate financial assistance is crucial for the recovery efforts already
underway. While volunteer opportunities will arise in the future, right now
the greatest need is financial support for cleanup and rebuilding homes,
churches, and lives. 

Please give generously to help those who have lost their homes, precious
belongings, and livelihoods. 

You may donate through your church. We recommend one of these funds: 
Northern Illinois Disaster Relief Fund. This fund is used to support the
work of Northern Illinois Conference’s trained disaster response team,
which will travel to the area when invited. 
United Methodist Committee on Relief’s (UMCOR) U.S. Disaster
Response Fund. One hundred percent of your donation directly supports
recovery work for U.S. disasters, including these hurricanes. UMCOR is
highly respected by other disaster response organizations for the
quality and commitment of its work. It continues to assist with recovery
for many months, even after other organizations have left the area. 

Make your donation to your church and note the fund it is supporting. 

The NIC Disaster Response Team will announce volunteer opportunities
when they arise. If you have questions, contact Colin Monk, NIC Disaster
Response Coordinator, at monks5@comcast.net. 
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